
 

Spencer Home Foundation 

Annual Lily Banquet Fundraiser Cancelled 

 

This year’s Lily Banquet on Wednesday, May 13, 2020 has been cancelled.   

Many groups and regions in Canada are heeding the advice of public health 

and medical professionals concerning the COVID-19 virus, and are 

suspending large gatherings and postponing meetings and events. It is 

recommended that this is the best thing to do to help contain the spread of 

the virus, to keep people safe, and to avoid a critical burden on the health 

system. 

The Foundation will revisit hosting the dinner in the Fall 2020 or Spring of 

2021. 

To learn more, I encourage each of you to visit the Health Canada page on 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) prevention. 

Sincerely, 
 
Sherry Trenholm, Chair 
Spencer Home Foundation 
 


